
From: Koltun, Raisa
To: DL CBRD CtyBrd Supervisors
Cc: Abele, Chris; Manske, Scott
Subject: Salary cuts
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2017 9:32:06 AM

Chairman and Supervisors,

You will have a resolution in front of you today that would significantly cut the salary of 4
incumbent department/division heads (Brian Dranzik, Teig Whaley Smith, Steve Kreklow and
Kerry Mitchell). We would ask that you layover the item for several reasons:

- There is a planned mediation that can resolve these issues. 
- This resolution further opens the County and the Supervisors personally to legal risk because
specific individuals are targeted (out of dozens of other department/division heads or
thousands of employees) for salary cuts, with no real basis. 
- This action will only protract the conflict that can be resolved by sitting down and working
through the issue.
- This action conflicts with statute and the judge's order.
- The data presented in the resolution is wrong. We can provide accurate and more
appropriate comparable data. 

Unless there's a reason to rush to cut department/division head salaries, we would ask that
you lay this over and give us a chance to work through these issues with the Chairman.

Sincerely,

Raisa

Raisa Koltun
Chief of Staff to County Executive Chris Abele
901 N. 9th St., Room 306
Milwaukee, WI  53233
Phone:  414.278.4338

  #EngageMKE Click here to design and share your own budget for Milwaukee County!
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From: Koltun, Raisa
To: DL CBRD CtyBrd Supervisors
Subject: Salary cuts continued...
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2017 10:57:06 AM

Chairman and Supervisors - I'd like to clarify that the 4 incumbents that will have their
salaries cut did not get any raises outside of the countywide raises. The cuts are to the salary
level they were hired at. Again, there were no raises.

Raisa

Raisa Koltun
Chief of Staff to County Executive Chris Abele
901 N. 9th St., Room 306
Milwaukee, WI  53233
Phone:  414.278.4338

  #EngageMKE Click here to design and share your own budget for Milwaukee County!
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